
The purpose of my request is very simple, our playground needs to be better.  Our Eastern 
Stars deserve it and we have crossed many hurdles within the last few years that finally this can 
take some priority and deserves some necessary action steps.  We all have memories of our 
childhood elementary school recess area and I want to lead this charge in making a more 
diverse, fun, and safe area. 
 
During our last committee meeting we focused on the small improvements that can be funded 
and made within the next few months (pending the weather).  After another face to face meeting 
with Biz we have narrowed down the focus to the following items: 
 
1.  New Medium sized Soccer goals = $400.00 
 
2.  New small sized soccer goal to replace broken one = $200.00 
 
3.  Obstacle/Agility courses (one for Y5-K, one for 1-5 graders) = $5900.00 
 
4.  Paint for brick wall art mural/stars vision and 4 square courts = $500 

                             TOTAL= $7,000 
 
Thank you for your consideration and if there are more detailed specifics needed please let me 
know.  


